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Prayer 

 

Through the months of August and September, we will be looking at the broad topic of prayer. 

Prayer is fundamental to our Christian life and growth, but I have discovered that many people 

do not really understand prayer. Many have not learned how to have prayer grow in their 

lives into a wonderful source of strength, peace, and joy in their personal walk with God 

through Jesus’ saving life and death, and the Holy Spirit’s daily empowerment. 

We will be exploring just why God would want us to pray to him. For instance, some have 

said, if God is sovereign, why should I pray? Doesn’t he already know what he is going to 

do? The answer to that query is in understanding correctly how our sovereign God has 

sovereignly chosen to exercise his sovereignty in relation to us his image-bearers. 

We will also spend time working our way through how we can develop a meaningful and 

effective prayer experience. What we will spend the bulk of our time on is looking at the 

Lord’s Prayer in detail, identifying the seven topics that Jesus has given us in it, and unpacking 

how we can apply them into our regular prayer experience. 

This will be life-changing for those who are willing to approach it with an open heart and 

mind, and build the discipline it provides us with into a powerful and effective prayer pattern. 

Looking forward to this learning journey, 

 

Adrian Turner 

                                                     Intentional Interim Minister       
  



What’s on… 

Sundays:                                                           

Worship service                            

10-11.15am followed by a cuppa 

and a chat. 

Mondays:  

Café Espresso: Last Monday of 

each month. All Welcome! 

Next—30th September 11am 

Wednesdays:                              

Big Breakfast 7am to 10am                                            

Orange Sky Laundry 7am to 

9.00am.   

Fridays: 

Prayer Meeting 10-10:30am and  

Bible Study. 10.30 - 11.45am. 

All Welcome! 

 

Newsletter 

Do you have a favourite quote, story, poem or 
experience you would like to share? 

Do you have some news to share? 

Send your contributions via email to 

news@chelseachurchofchrist.org.au 

Or alternatively you can speak to Beth. 

  

Wise Words 

You have two ears and one 
mouth. Be sure to listen twice as 

much as you speak... 

Contact Us 

Website:  www.chelseachurchofchrist.org.au 

Address: 3-5 Blantyre Avenue Chelsea 3196 

Mailing Address:  PO Box 357, Chelsea Vic 3196  

 www.facebook.comChelseaCommunityChurhofChrist 

 

Favourite Hymns 

Thank to all those who have added their favour-
ite hymns to our list. 

If you would like to add your favourites, the list 
is in the foyer. You are welcome to 

make as many requests as 
you like. 

Online Offering via Bank Transfer 

Account Name:  Chelsea Community 
Church of Christ 

BSB: 063118          Account Number:   
00900024 

Commonwealth Bank of Australia 

For Further Information, contact us during 

Phone:   9773 0301 

Office Hours: Monday  8 –12, Wednesday 7—12,  

Friday 8-12 and Sunday 10—12 

 

Mailing List 

Would you like to keep up to date with the 
happenings at Chelsea Community Church 
of Christ? Join our newsletter mailing list. 
Send an email  with your contact details to  

news@chelseachurchofchrist.org.au or call 
97730301 during office hours. 

 

To keep in our prayers 

All those battling the cost of living crisis. 

Our health and aged care workers. 

All those living in fear and isolation. 

The Residents of Gardenia aged care, Chelsea 

Our brothers and sisters in Christ. 

The Congregation of Chelsea Baptist Church. 

Our Church family and congregation during 
this transitional period. 

 Café Espresso 

Our event was well attended in August by a nice sized group. Great discussion and laughter 
was shared as we enjoyed coffee and treats.  Our next meeting is scheduled for September 30th. All are 

welcome to join us in an joyous time of sharing and fellowship. 

Community Fundraiser - Shout for Good 

Wayne & Carol’s Musical Extravaganza 

Pop music from the 70’s, 80’s & 90’s 

Sunday 15th September 1.30pm followed 
by afternoon tea. 

St Chad’s Anglican Church 12-14 Thames 
Promenade, Chelsea 

Tickets - http://shoutforgood.com/event-ticketings/
musical 

Bible Study—Update 

Coming to Bible Study is something for women and men to be part of on Friday mornings. 

It is an opportunity to learn about, the Lord, the Old and New Testament’s and to share with one another 
about what we have learnt from the Bible. 

Bible Study is great to also share with one another life experiences we have within our lives and  ro 
to share what the Lord is doing in us every day. 

So, let me encourage you all to come along and be part of our Bible Study. 

Janet. 

 

 

Big Breakfast News… 

After a minor mishap with a water leak in the kitchen this 
week, everyone enjoyed  their scrumptious breakfast in good 

company. Everyone is very welcome to join in and enjoy a time 
of fellowship over a tasty meal.  

Wednesday Mornings 7am to 10am. 

 


